
 
 
 

Athletics Carnival 
What a wonderful day we had last Friday for our 
school carnival. Congratulations to the winning 
house - Kookaburras! It was lovely to have so 
many visitors cheering the competitors on. The 
children displayed good sportsmanship and tried 
their best in each event. The ribbons will be 
awarded at this week’s assembly.  
Congratulations to the age champions; 
Sub-Junior Boys - Caleb Brown 
Sub-Junior Girls - Lily Heffernan 
Junior Boys - Ben McCully 
Junior Girls -Lucy Lewington 
11 years Boys - Jaiden Burkinshaw 
11 years Girls - Hannah Billett/Isabel Cox 
Senior Boys - Ryan Finch 
Senior Girls - Grace Biggs 
 
Carnival of the Animals 
Please remember to return your permission note 
with bus fare by this Thursday 15th May, for the 
Orchestral Concert this Friday. Any student who 
does not return their note will remain at school 
to continue with regular class lessons. Please 
note THERE WILL BE NO CANTEEN THIS FRIDAY all 
students will need to bring a packed lunch 
whether they are at school or on the excursion! 
 
P&C Executive 
Congratulations to our newly elected P&C 
President - Julie-Ann Hennessy. The P&C 
executive are now as follows; 
President - Julie-Ann Hennessy 
Vice President - Kylie Lewington 
Treasurer - Mel Tingle 
Secretary -Skye Lewington 
Canteen - Theresa MacDonald 
Uniforms - Kathleen Dalziel 
Fundraising - Mel Skates 
 
Naplan 
Any Year 3 or 5 students absent during Tues, Wed 
or Thursday, will be given the opportunity to 
catch up any missed assessments on Friday.  
 

P&C Term 1 Donation 
Each term the P&C donates $1000.00 towards 
the running of the school to buy a few extra 
things for the students. We are very appreciative 
of the support of such an active P&C. Last term 
the donation was used to purchase the 
subscription of Reading Eggs and Reading 
Eggspress for all our students. We were also able 
to purchase new sand pit toys and maths 
resources for the classrooms. 
 
District Cross Country  
Congratulations to the students who will 
represent our school at the District Cross Country 
next Monday 19th May. Those students will 
receive a permission note today. 
 
Police Visit 
I invited the police to school last week following a 
comment by two senior students in class. This 
was concerning a car that has been seen in 
Uranquinty recently. The police have had an 
increased presence in the town this week to keep 
an eye on things. If you have concerns about 
happenings in the community, please contact the 
police and if your child reports a problem please 
tell the police quickly so that they are able to 
investigate any issues as needed. Be assured that 
‘Stranger Danger’ messages are part of our 
PDHPE syllabus and regularly discussed at school, 
but parents would be advised to follow this 
important message up at home as well. 
 
Cleaning Staff 
We are sad to say that Kevin Skates has decided 
to resign from his cleaning role at our school. We 
were very happy with Kevin’s work and the pride 
he took in keeping our school clean and tidy. We 
welcome Sonia Lucas in his place as our new 
cleaner. 
 
Year 6 Mother’s Day Fundraiser 
The Year Six students have raised $89.00 towards 
their gift to the school and they hope all the 
Mums enjoyed their gifts. 

 

 
                               Phone: 6922 9619 

                             Fax:       6922 9883 
 

 Email:       uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website: www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  

   Term 2 Week 3 2014 
 
 
 
               

mailto:uranquinty-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.uranquinty-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


  
 
 

Canteen News 
THERE WILL BE NO CANTEEN 
THIS FRIDAY 16TH MAY, DUE TO 
THE “CARNIVAL OF ANIMALS”. 
 
Small Schools Athletics Carnival lunch 

orders are due in tomorrow, 
Wednesday 13/05/14. 

If you are able to help out on the day 

please see Teresa McDonald, this will 

enable a roster to be compiled. 

Special Lunch - MONDAY 19/05/14 
HELPERS      
Teresa McDonald, Mel Skates 
Curried sausages & rice - $3.50 

 


